
PSED  EYFS half termly overview 
 

Term: 
Core Value: 

 
Autumn 1 
Respect 

Autumn 2 
Honesty 

Spring 1 
Hope 

Spring 2 
Compassion 

Summer 1 
Perseverance 

Summer 2 
Community 

 
Happy and 

Healthy 
 

Nursery Can usually adapt 
behaviour to 
different events, 
social situations and 
changes in routines. 

Does small tasks 
with pride. 

Welcomes and 
values praise for 
what they have 
done. 

Demonstrates friendly 
behaviour, initiating 
conversations. 

Can select and use 
activities and resources 
with help. 

Understands that own 
actions affect other 
people. 

Reception Aware of the 
boundaries set. 

Can describe self in 
positive terms. 

Can talk about 
abilities. 

Takes steps to resolve 
conflicts with other 
children. E.g. finding a 
compromise 

Confident to try new 
activities. Say when 
they do or don’t need 
help. 

Talk about feelings, 
describe and 
demonstrate good 
behaviour, adapt to 
changes in situations or 
routines. 

 
Me and You 

 
 

Nursery Aware of own 
feelings and knows 
that some actions 
and words hurt 
others. 

Initiates play, 
offering cues to 
peers to join in. 

Can play in a group 
to extend play 
ideas, eg. Building a 
role play activity. 

Keeps play going by 
responding to what 
others are saying or 
doing. 

Initiates conversations, 
takes account of what 
others say 

Takes steps to resolve 
conflicts with other 
children. 

Reception Listen to what 
others are saying in 
play. 

Being able to 
negotiate and solve 
problems calmly. 
 

Takes steps to 
resolve conflicts 
with other children. 

Explains own 
knowledge and 
understanding, asking 
appropriate questions 
of others. 

Work as part of a 
group or class, 
understanding and 
following the rules. 

Play co-operatively, 
taking turns, sensitively 
mindful of other’s needs, 
feelings, and ideas in 
organising activities. 

 
Out in the 

World 
 
 

Nursery Confident to ask 
others for help. 

Confident to talk to 
others about their 
own home and 
community 

Can usually tolerate 
delay when needs 
are not met 
immediately. 

Demonstrates friendly 
behaviour, initiating 
conversations. 

Is more outgoing 
towards unfamiliar 
people and more 
confident in new social 
situations. 

Confident to speak to 
others about own needs 
wants interests and 
opinions.  

Reception Form good 
relationships with 
peers and familiar 
adults. 

Understands own 
actions affect other 
people. 

Confident to speak 
to others about 
needs, wants, 
interests and 
opinions 

Show sensitivity to 
others’ needs and 
feelings.  

COEL:  
Active Learning 
Keeping on trying, 
Persisting to overcome 
challenge with more 
effort or a different 
approach. 

Say why they like some 
activities more than 
others, confident to talk 
in a familiar group, 
choose resources and 
say when they do or 
don’t need help. 

 


